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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 5:08 PM
To: OJ Ojinaga; Sheri Bianchin (bianchin.sheri@epa.gov)
Cc: Ryan Aamot
Subject: RE: Vapor Intrusion Workplan Addendum - Wausau Water Supply NPL Site

OJ, Thank you for submitting this workplan. I have reviewed and approve the scope of work proposed. Once results are 
received, please forward to my attention. 
 
Thanks again, 
Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 
Office: 715-492-2304 
MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: OJ Ojinaga <oj.ojinaga@ghd.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 2:48 PM 
To: Sheri Bianchin (bianchin.sheri@epa.gov) <bianchin.sheri@epa.gov>; Thompson, Matthew A - DNR 
<MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Ryan Aamot <Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com> 
Subject: Vapor Intrusion Workplan Addendum - Wausau Water Supply NPL Site 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Sheri- 
 
In response to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) letter of January 19, 2023, please see the attached VI 
Workplan Addendum. This VI Workplan Addendum provides the proposed scope of work and field procedures for vapor 
intrusion (VI) evaluation and investigation at the Wausau Water Supply Superfund Site in Wausau, Wisconsin. This work 
will be tentatively scheduled in February or early March 2023. However, no work will be done without EPA and WDNR 
approval of this work plan.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you- 
OJ 
 
Daniel (OJ) Ojinaga 
Project Manager/Project Engineer 
Midwest 
 

GHD 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not 
the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any 
purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all 
email communications through their networks.  


